
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 
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Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
After Easter we will be focusing our learning on the changes that took place in Salisbury during 
Medieval times. In order to enhance our learning we have arranged for a visit to Salisbury Museum 
on Thursday 1st May and Salisbury Cathedral on Wednesday 21st May. 
Both visits will enable the children to explore some primary sources of historical information and 
develop further their understanding of changes that have happened in the local area over time. 
   
To cover the cost of the visits we are asking for a contribution of £5.75. These visits have kindly 
been subsidised by the Friends of St Andrews.  
 
On both occasions, children will be leaving school around 9am and returning to school in time for 
the end of the day. On each day, the children will need to wear school uniform and sensible shoes, 
as we will be walking. Depending on the weather, children will need coats and sunhats. We will be 
out all day and so will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks in a small backpack.  
 
Thank you for your continued support  
Mrs Freiman and Mrs Staplehurst  
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